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Next Hands On- Saturday, October 10th at Hank’s Dust Bowl from 10-12 noon. We invite beginning turners to a
learning opportunity at the Hands On for one on one instruction. Spindle or bowl turning techniques will be covered. Please
reserve your lathe with Pablo Gazmuri @ pgazmuri@comcast.net

James Library reception September 4

Ann Moore and Bill Dooley Group right to left -Ken, Andy, Tim,Bob, Steve, Jeff, Dave, and Bill

Corn Festival – September 12th

Our group in action turning tops for the kids at the Corn Festival. Included are Bill Dooley, Tim Rix and John Shooshan.
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Next Meeting - Tuesday, October
27, 2015 - at Hank’s dust bowl at 409
Washington St., Abington, MA at 7 pm

Refreshments – by David Rice

Demo – Beth Ireland
(no show and Tell for this meeting)

Newsletter Design & Production…Jeff Keller …jkeller@nerej.com Bernie Feinerman …feinerman@comcast.net



Minutes of the September 22th meeting

Visitors- Paul McGovern from Abington, Doug McLellan from Abington, and Jafar Silva from Randolph

Steve stated that he received $300 from Bob Allen’s spindle turning clinic. There were 9 attendees for the
morning session and four for the afternoon. There is $2400 in the treasury.

The member items photo shoot at Nigel’s
house went well a few Saturdays ago. He
took over 300 photos. Eileen is currently

putting them together into a brochure.

We will have Beth Ireland attend our October 27th meeting. There will be no Show & Tell just a short business
meeting and then her demonstration. Members only for this demo. If you want to attend and are not a member,
you will have to join the club.

For the November 24th meeting Steve Wiseman will demonstrate coring using the McNaughton system. We
will also hold an election of officers for 2016 then so be prepared to vote for officers including a new club
president.

Nigel mentioned that our group had been invited by the South Shore Arts association to their Holiday Trunk
Show in Cohasset on November 7th. However no one responded when he asked for a show of hands as to who
might want to do the show so we will pass on the opportunity.

Wally mentioned that he had a box of old woodturning chisels in fair condition but still usable. Nigel offered to
forward them to the AAW headquarters for distribution to needy turners in a foreign country.

Since this meeting was mainly to vote on member turned items for the Arnold Arboretum Jamaica Plain show
October 24th and 25th, the rest of meeting was devoted to this. Members are urged to attend the (free) reception
from 5:00 to 7:00 pm at the Arboretum in Jamaica Plain at 125 Arborway Friday evening, October 23rd. We are
participating in the show along with the Central New England Woodturners and the Association of
Revolutionary Turners (ART). Our club will have a tent set up Saturday and Sunday to demonstrate
outside. Right now it is just South Shore outside the Arboretum. We will set up a lathe inside to demonstrate
on which we will also share with the other two clubs. Demo times are 11-12 noon both Saturday and Sunday
for our group and 1-2 and 3-4 for the other clubs, the central New England Woodturners and the Revolutionary
Woodturners (ART)

Items for the Arnold Arboretum show

There were around 35-40 attendees. There were over 60 items to be voted on so most (but not all) made it into
the JP show.



On the table up front where the cups are pictured are
three items with no cups or numbers for voting. That
is because these are wall hangings and they need as
many as they can get hence they are automatically
selected.

Left to right
Inside out turning by Wally, in rear a steam
bent wall hanging from Nigel and a platter

by Steve Wiseman

These items were voted on to go to the Arnold Arboretum show

Lenny’s - 4 Brewster chairs and spinning wheel , Sheraton
bed, small high chair and the cherry drop leaf table



Hands on September 19

Pictured is Glenn working on a box Here we have Steve overseeing Peter Soltz also
turning a box

September 26 & 27th - Ocktoberfest at the House of
Prayer Lutheran church, Rte 228, Hingham.

From our group we had Ken Lindgren, Ron Meyers, John
Shooshan, Steve Wiseman and myself manning the booth. Bob
Scott stopped by. Sales were not so good. Ken sold two items
for around $200, John sold a bottle stopper for $15, Ron sold a
couple of pens (don't know how much) and Steve sold a set of
salt and pepper grinders on Sunday and that was it. So maybe

around $300 total.

Upcoming Events

October 17- Farm Day Marshfield at the Daniel Webster estate Saturday 10-4 (rain date October 24th)

October 24 & 25- Arnold Arboretum in Jamaica Plain, at 125 Arborway. -Reception Friday evening the 23rd.
from 5:00 to 7:00 pm . Members are urged to attend the (free) reception. We are participating in the show
along with the Central New England Woodturners and the Association of Revolutionary Turners (ART). Our
club will have a tent set up Saturday and Sunday to demonstrate outside. Right now it is just South Shore
outside the Arboretum. We will set up a lathe inside to demonstrate on which we will also share with the other
two clubs. Demo times are 11-12 noon both Saturday and Sunday for our group and 1-2 and 3-4 for the other
clubs, the central New England Woodturners and the Revolutionary Woodturners (ART)

October 31st - Friends of Abington Senior Center on Saturday 10-4 turn tops for kids.

November 24th meeting – Election of officers. Steve Wiseman demonstrates coring w/McNaughton system.

December 5th - Mass. Audubon reception Rte 3A Marshfield

March 12 - June 5, 2016 - juried club exhibit at the Fuller Craft Center

Mark St. Leger - April 9th & 10th, 2016 demonstration and a Hands On



Dyer Library in Abington - first Sunday in May of 2016.

AAW National Segmented symposium for 2016 will be held in Quincy. Date unknown at this time

Items For sale at the Club store : – contact stevwsmn@aol.com Steve Wiseman

CA GLUE; THIN, MEDIUM and THICK All are the SAME PRICE
2 Ounce $4.00, 2 Ounce rubberized $5.00, 8 Ounce $12.00, 16 Ounce $21.00
2 Ounce Accelerator Spray Bottle $3.00, 8 Ounce Accelerator Refill $5.00, 2 Ounce Debonder $3.00
$.50, Long nozzles –package $.75, 2 Ounce empty bottles $.75, 2 Ounce replacement caps
Epoxy 4 Ounce $5.00 ANCHORSEAL - 2 Liter $15.00, I Liter $8.00, ½ Liter $4.00 HATS - $15.00
SANDING DISCS; 80 THROUGH 320 GRIT - 2” $2.50, 3” $3.50
1” Disc Holder $7.50,2” Disc Holder $8.50, 3” Disc Holder $10.00
2” Blue Disc Holder $12.00, 3” Blue Disc Holder $14.00
½” Soft Pad Extension $2.50, Hand Held Disc Holder $11.00
Bottle Stoppers $3.00, Bottle Stopper Chuck $5.00
Tee Shirts $16.00 $2.00 More for 2X and larger Polo Shirts $27.00 $2.00 More for 2X and larger

Assorted tool handle

and pen blanks

Lathes for sale- price reduced!
Linda Early –has several items for sale in Brimfield, Ma. She can be reached at naturesgallery@charter.net
cell 508 736-1656
-Delta 1440 wood lathe, 8 years old, maybe 30 hours use.- asking $400.00 or best offer, includes several
gouges
-several Cherry burls.

Two Free Boice-Crane lathes available from John Shooshan shoo28@aol.com
They are circa. 1940 and still in reasonably good shape. The gap bed is a model 1700 from the early 1940's - 17" swing
for 3" at gap - then 11" swing for 42". The other is I believe a model 300 from the early 1930's - 11" swing x 42"
“I had originally intended to do a rehab on them but am losing my storage space soon. Good winter projects. They must
go. My cell is 781-635-5202.”

Front of lathe 1 Gap bed lathe 2 Both lathes

The next page was supplied by Sidney Katz as examples of Spindle Turning




